
 

 

19th June 2024 

 

Leadership Updates  

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

I am writing to share several updates of leadership at Bowling Green Academy.  

First, Mr Andrews will be leaving Bowling Green Academy after the summer holidays. He 
has been appointed as Head of School at Marsden Junior School which, as you will know, is 
still within Great Heights Academy Trust. While this may be upsetting for Bowling Green, it is 
exciting news for Mr Andrews and for Marsden, and a well-deserved promotion after three 
successful years here as a teacher and leader. Mr Andrews has been key in many of our 
curriculum developments during his time here, which I know our children have benefitted 
from greatly. Due to my role now being over Bowling Green Academy and Marsden Junior 
School, I am keen to ensure Mr Andrews keeps a ‘foot in the door’ here and we can 
continue to benefit from his expertise.  

I am delighted to share the update that Miss Bianchi has been successful in her application 
to take on the additional responsibility of SENCO at Bowling Green Academy. Miss Bianchi 
embraces inclusive practice wholeheartedly and has supported many initiatives of SEND 
support at Bowling Green, in her curriculum leadership of Phonics and Mathematics, in her 
liaison with external agencies and in her classroom practice. She will take over from myself 
as SENCO here, and I know she will do an excellent job supporting children with additional 
needs at Bowling Green.  

In further positive news, Mrs Foster has also been successful in joining our Bowling Green 
Academy senior leadership team. Mrs Foster will be leading on areas of school 
improvement next academic year as we continue to strive to be the best we can be. Mrs 
Foster has achieved amazing things with our provision in Early Years and, this year, in 
developing our Art & Design curriculum to a high level, and I know she will be just as 
dedicated in her new role across school.  

I am sure you join me in congratulating Miss Bianchi and Mrs Foster on their promotions 
within school, and on Mr Andrew’s promotion within Great Heights Academy Trust. We will 
make sure that Mr Andrews has a great final term here at Bowling Green!  

  
With best wishes, 
 

 
  
Mr Jamie Stuttard 
 
 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

